
 

From: NELSON GUTIERREZ []  
Sent: Wednesday, August 31, 2016 6:21 PM 

To: Johnson, Kenneth 

Subject: Hi 

 

Hi Planning Commission  
 
 
 I support propose housing/ open space development Brisbane Bay lands. There are so many 
positives this development offers, new schools the community desperately needs, commercial 
space, usable open space and housing. We need to move forward with this project,negotiate with 
the developers come to agreement where both parties can live with.  
 
Thank you. 
 

 


